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Wind farm forum set in Marysville
(KMZA)--The Marshall County Commission has scheduled a public form about
the proposed 110-turbine Irish Creek Wind Project in the Frankfort area.

The forum will take place Wednesday evening, August 5, at 6:00 at St. Gregory's
Catholic Church parish hall, in Marysville.

The proposed wind farm has been a controversial issue in recent months.

The project developer, NextEra Energy Resource, will have representatives at the
forum to answer questions from the public.

Commissioners ask that questions from the public be submitted to County Clerk
Sandy Wilson by Saturday. Her email is swilson@mscoks.org.

Masks will be required at the forum and social distancing will be maintained.

Many Signals Communications

mailto:swilson@mscoks.org

